
 

 
 

GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 
June 2014 

 
Due to a lack of items on the agenda, this meeting was held via e-mail. A motion was made to approve 
the minutes from the May meeting and the Graduate Faculty/Service recommendations. The agenda 
items were approved. 
 
Voting: Mark Arbuckle, Donald Baack, Michael Carper, Julie Dainty, Jonathan Dresner, Jack Fay, Ronny 
Galloway, David Hurley, Ananda Jayawardhana, Paul McCallum, Barbara McClaskey, Brenda Roberts, 
Kristi Stuck, Jay van Wyk, Don Ward, Xiaolu Wu, Marty York 
 
Not Voting: Sandy Bauchmoyer, Chris Christman, Ann George, Susan Knell, David Kuehn, Sean 
Lauderdale, Eric Myer, Robert Schwindt, William Shirley, James Sours 
     
Business: 
 
The minutes of the Wednesday, May 7, 2014 meeting were approved with no corrections. 
 
The following were submitted for Graduate Faculty Recommendation(s): 
 

Dr. Petar Dvornic  Chemistry 
 
Benjamin Tayo  Physics 
 
Shirley Williams  Teaching and Leadership 

 
The above were approved for Graduate Faculty with one correction. Shirley Williams was 
submitted for Graduate Service, not Graduate Faculty. 

 
Graduate Service Recommendation(s): 
 
 New Appointments: 
 
   Barbara Bonnekessen History, Philosophy, & Social Science 
       14/SU 
       HIST 745: History Internship 
 
   Shirley Williams  Teaching and Leadership Services 
       14/SU 
       SPED 860: Practicum; Functional Learning Needs 
 
The above were approved for Graduate Service. One correction was noted and approved. Shirley 
Williams was approved for Graduate Service not Graduate Faculty.  
    
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
Curricular Matters:   
 

College of Arts and Science 
  
 Request for Degree Changes 
  Accelerated MS Chemistry 

 
There were questions and concerns regarding the approval of this program. It was decided to 
table this matter until the September, 2014 meeting. 

   
Old Business:  Request for Graduate Certificates:  None 
 
No corrections were made. 

 
 

The next meeting date will be Wednesday, July 9, 2014. 

The meeting will be held via e-mail if there are no curricular matters to discuss. If a meeting is required, it 
will be held in the Prairie Room of the Overman Student Center. 

        
 
 

 


